## **Don Scott**

From: K M <bigbompas@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 9, 2023 8:56 AM

To: Don Scott
Subject: electric vehicles

Do not do it. The batteries and chargers are very expensive. The charge runs out and now you need a diesel truck to tow the bus or wait for the bus to recharge for at least 30 minutes. Where will you throw the batteries away? Our ocean? How many charging stations do you propose? The buses will stall in bad weather, very cold and or very hot. BIG WASTE of taxpayer money especially with the cost to replace the batteries. I do NOT support electric vehicles. As far as first responder EV's a joke.

Imagine Sheriff's" Sorry I won't be able to handle or follow up if my vehicle is charging or I'm looking for a station." Don't go woke Lee County!

Kathleen Marquis